East Layton Community Council
January 11, 2018


Members in Attendance


Elin Scott-Vice Chair and parent representative


Julie Steele-Chair and parent representative


Lisa Brown-school representative


Chaeli Brown-school representative

Also in Attendance:


Brigit Gerrard-School Board Representative


Joleigh McCoy-new school representative

Discussion Items:

Lisa Brown reported on her request for information from Trust Land Administration regarding mid-term election for new parent representative to keep in compliance with representative requirements.

Joleigh McCoy was nominated and approved unanimously as new 
parent representative
Decision was tentatively made to hold new elections in April of 2018.  


Announcement will be made in advance as required

Training will be scheduled for September

Budget discussion and review of previous year’s unused funds


Approximately $10,000 unused funds available

Discussion of tentative goals with full review at February meeting


Stem is focus of future funding goals


Project “Lead the Way” will require approximately $5,000

Discussion of changed format for ILP (previously SEP) and how it is working for parents/teachers/students

Possible additional ½ day of prep time for teachers possible?


Wednesday and Thursday are already confirmed for January

Dibbles testing results not available yet
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